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File: NW #2643791 
Date: June 26, 2018 
 
     
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
 
  RE:  TELUS Proposed Underground Construction 
 
A Contractor, on behalf of TELUS, will soon be undertaking an underground construction project in your 
area.  The construction will take place on SHERBROOKE ST W/O COLUMBIA ST TO FADER St. in the 
City of New Westminster. 
 
Our estimated construction start date is July 3, 2018 and the expected duration of construction is 3 weeks. 
 
The City has approved the project location and will be involved throughout the project including the final 
inspection of the construction area upon completion of work. 
 
I assure you all efforts will be taken to minimize any inconvenience this work may cause you. Your 
telephone service will not be affected by this construction.   
 
Our contractor will make every reasonable effort to restore the construction area to its pre-construction 
state.   
 
I thank you for your understanding as we continue to upgrade and expand our network to meet our 
customers’ demands for excellence in service. 
 
If you require any further information on this work, please contact Robby Kirk at 604 453 2051. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Robby Kirk C. Tech. 
OP Engineering Design. 
7-3777 Kingsway Ave 
Burnaby BC V5H 3Z7 
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